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VILLAGE OF SARANAC
BOIL WATER NOTICE LIFTED

JANUARY 31, 2018, 11:00 A.M.

It is no longer necessary to use boiled or bottled water for
drinking or cooking.

On January 25", property owners located on Main Street and
Riverside Drive, east of Fuller Street, were naotified of the need to
boil all tap water used for drinking and cooking. Corrective
measures have been taken and no bacteria have been detected
in follow-up testing of the system’s water. The water is safe to
drink. We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for
your patience.

For more information, please contact Tim Simmons, DPW
Director for the Village of Saranac, at 616-902-3946.

This notice is being sent to you by the Village of Saranac, Water
Supply Serial Number (WSSN) 5930.
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